
Garland Unit of the NAACP

18th-annual Health Fair and 
Back-to-School Rally 

Saturday, Aug. 8, 2020 | 9 a.m. – 1 p.m. | 

This event will not be held this year due to the concerns 
regarding community spread of the COVID-19 Pandemic.

REGISTRATION for free school supplies 
will continue this year for GISD and            

Garland-area students.

Register here for free school supplies!
Registration will be open from June 15 - July 17.

School supplies will be delivered to GISD students 
at their campus when schools open.

Garland Unit

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
Carol Blakes 
972-381-5044, ext. 4
gnaacphealthfair@gmail.com

http://garlandtxnaacp.org/health-fair-registration-closed/
JSArmstr
Cross-Out




